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Dear Faithful Prayer Partners,

“And Let us not be weary in well doing: for in due season we shall reap, if we faint not.“
Galations 6:9. In the Lord’s work, we should take time often to dwell on this thought.
Sometimes the road is hard to travel. We are often tempted to faint but “God hath not given us
the spirit of fear; but of power, (His Power) and of love, and of a sound mind” Il Timothy 1:7. 1
have been reminded of this many times recently. Are you working and yet it seems that your
work is in vain? Are there times when you are fearful? We need to claim the promises and
power of God and just keep doing what He has commanded us to do. He knows the future and
will always do what is best. I heard a preacher say recently, “Just trust God and work™. It is our
prayer that you will do just that.

The Lord is continuing to supply all our needs. Our time to leave for Yap has finally arrived.
We are sending this May letter just a few days early. By the time you receive it we will already
be there. Please pray for health and safety for us. We are so thankful to everyone who has
prayed and given to make this trip a reality.

We are happy to have a new supporting church. This will bring us up to about 44%. Praise the
Lord for His provision. Please pray that we will be fully supported by May of 2006. We know
that God can bring this about. He has proven Himself able to meet our needs! Aren’t you glad to
have a God that is able?

Pray for a young military man and his wife who were saved in a recent meeting. We want to see
them grow in the Lord.

Please don’t forget to pray for these ongoing needs: 1)New supporting churches 2)Travel safety
3)Ministry opportunities 4)Two unspoken requests. Thank you for your cards, letters, e-mails
and most of all your prayers. We love and pray for you all.

In His Service,
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Jack and Melinda
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